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Dear Ohio Power Siting Board OPSB,
Dear Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board

I am writing to you today in support of the 300 megawatt solar installation in Highland
County. Ohio lags far behind the rest of the country in developing renewable energy, with less
than 3% of our generation coming from clean energy. This is an opportunity to bring a large-
scale solar project to southern Ohio! Investing in renewable energy brings jobs, mitigates
climate change, and boosts our economy.

Please join me in supporting this project to build a healthier tomorrow. Protecting the air,
water, and land of all who call Ohio home.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Alicia Manson

Maineville, OH E
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